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New Relieving Principal 

I am very please to 
announce that Mrs 
Genevieve Esgate will be 
relieving for me as Principal. 
She has experience in the 
role through her time at 
Dungay Public School. I am 
sure you will make her feel 
very welcome at our school. 

 

Presentation Day 2022 

Thank you to everyone who attended our 
Presentation Day this Thursday. It was a big day 
for our students who hadn’t performed for such 
a large crowd in several years. We were proud of 
their achievements this year and it was great to 
have so many supporters here to share in that. A 
photo recap of the day follows in this newsletter. 

 

Last day of school for students 

This Friday 16 December is the students’ last day. 

We have a fun day of Christmas activities planned, 

including a sausage sizzle lunch. There will also be 

the traditional ringing of the school bell at 

approximately 2:45 and the tunnel of goodbye. If 

you would like to join us for ringing of the bell, you 

are most welcome. 
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First day for students 

At Tumbulgum Public School we acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land on which we learn, the Bundjalung people.  

We pay our respects to Elders past and present and extend that respect to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people.  

As we grow and learn at school, we take the lessons of the past and work together to create a future that honours  

Thank you 

Thank you for your support of the 
school this year and in previous years. 
The position I have taken up at state 
office is for up to 3 years. I am hopeful 
that when I return the school will be 
fully recovered from 2022 and in a new 
phase of its life. I wish each one of you a 
very happy Christmas, a peaceful break 
and a new year full of things that make 
you happy. 

 

Jen McFadyen—Principal 
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 Congratulations to our Junior and Senior classes on a year of learning. We are proud of you! 

So much work went into getting books organised so that our students could complete the              

Premiers Reading Challenge. Great job everyone! 

Thank you to the Breckenridges who have done an enormous 

amount of work for the school this year in the library, but also 

running the historical section of our 150th birthday 

celebration. 



Major Award Winners 

         Tatum Williams         Vienna Cossettini         Shyanne Williams 

Ian Buckley Citizenship Award           Writing Award              Rotary Award 

Farewell Year 6! 

All the best for your high 

school years! 


